(]
Flopd's Register of British & Foreign Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.
23rd september, 1814,

S. Dear sir,
Withreference to the case of the steam trawler
"ONWARD HO", I have to voint out that I have not yst raeeived
a ravly to my lstter of the 24th July, and have to reqguest
that you will be so0 good as to let me hear from vou on the
subject without delay.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary,

T.C.Mitchell Esq.,

VANCOUVER.



